
November 4, 2024 

Dear praying friends, 

The last several months have been very busy for us as we have been traveling to churches to 
inform them of our burden and calling. God has blessed us so that we have not lacked in opportuniƟes. 
We have not had a single unscheduled service since the end of August and will not have another unƟl 
the beginning of December! Though at Ɵmes we are Ɵred, we have not been uncared for. God has used 
His people in many churches across the country to be a help and a blessing to us along the way. 

I am thankful to God for His protecƟon during the month of September. Much of our Ɵme that 
month was spent presenƟng in North and South Carolina, Florida, and Georgia before travelling all the 
way to Kansas for another missions conference. I am thankful that God knows beƩer than we do. We 
leŌ Greenville for Kansas City just 3-4 days before Hurricane Helene came through. Only God in His 
providence can get the credit for our safety.  

This past month was highlighted by our sending church’s missions conference and my ordinaƟon 
in the closing service. Dr. ScoƩ Caudill, who was the keynote speaker throughout the week, and Bro. 
Steve Fisher, who was instrumental in my choice of aƩending Commonwealth BapƟst College, were two 
of the people on the ordinaƟon counsel to recommend me to the church. I am honored to have my 
own pastor and these godly and faithful men to invest in me and support me in following God’s will for 
my life.  

Our support has now risen to 76% in the past two months. It is such a blessing to see how God 
has raised our support! There is nothing inherently great about ourselves, but we are servants of a 
mighty God! We are also very close in reaching our goal for our key money. We now have $53,000 of 
our $70,000 goal. Note that this is separate from our moving fund which would cover our plane Ɵckets, 
visas, vehicle, furniture, appliances, etc… If you have any quesƟons at all concerning our key money or 
our moving fund, please don’t hesitate to reach out to either us or our Pastor. We are thankful for 
those who have sacrificed and given so that this need can be met.  

Serving the Lord, 

Brian, Kaitlyn, Nathan, and Logan Delaney 
Missionaries to South Korea 


